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Neiman Marcus Adopts the Houston 
SPCA For Its 35th Holiday Season 

The Luxury Retail Brand Will Feature Adoptable Puppies and Kittens Inside Their Holiday Storefront 
Windows Beginning Friday, November 24 at 9:30 a.m. 

 
Link Hi-res Images here  

 
(HOUSTON) November 22, 2023 – The 35th annual Homes for the 
Holidays pet adoption event hosted by Neiman Marcus and the Houston 
SPCA will feature adoptable puppies and kittens in the luxury retail 
brand’s magical storefront windows every weekend beginning Friday, 
November 24 through December 10; followed by a daily schedule 
from Friday, December 15 until December 23.  
 
When the official start to the holiday shopping season kicks off on the 

day after Thanksgiving, shoppers will once again enjoy the thrill of viewing adoptable pets as the little 
felines and canines frolic inside the notable Neiman Marcus holiday windows as one of the city’s most 
cherished holiday traditions.  
 
Beginning at 9:30 a.m., Neiman Marcus will showcase this year’s newly designed holiday storefront 
windows that will include adoptable puppies and kittens while adoptable small dogs will also be walked 
around for meet-and-greets with shoppers.     
 
Each pet adoption package at the Houston SPCA is valued at around $500 and includes the pet’s 
microchip, spay or neuter surgery, up-to-date vaccinations and a free sample-sized bag of Hill’s 
Science Diet. While the available pets will vary at Neiman Marcus, all available pets at the Houston 
SPCA can be found here.  
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https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/g42xj79e7ko1mrj5nta30/h?dl=0&rlkey=5dsu8817ph77tq0exmoo85y04
https://houstonspca.org/events/home-for-the-holidays-with-neiman-marcus/
https://houstonspca.org/events/home-for-the-holidays-with-neiman-marcus/
https://houstonspca.org/available-pets/

